The Glen Homeowners Association of Citrus County Inc.

To All Residents of the Glen:
The Board of Directors at their April Meeting made a motion and was approved to include the following:

Before purchasing a home in The Glen, the owner of a dog must sign a statement, to submit to
The Glen, attesting to the following:

That the dog weights twenty (20) pounds or less. No more than two pets are
permitted in any unit in The Glen.,

That the dog has all of the shots and vaccinations as required by Citrus County
and the State of Florida. The owner is required to submit a document, signed
by their veterinarian that these shots have been done, and that they are all
current. '

When outside of the home, the dog will be kept on a leash or harness,
according to the Citrus County leash law requirements. Dog owners must
clean up after their dog.

That for any service dog in excess of 20 pounds, a signed personal document
must be submitted to The Glen, starting that a) the dog owner is disabled,
and they have a need to have a service dog, and b) stating the task that the
service dog is trained to perform. Any service dog must meet all of the other
requirements, with the exception of the weight requirement.

That for any dog that demonstrates excessive barking or aggressive behavior
In the judgement of The Glen Board of Directors, the Board reserves the right
to seek whatever means necessary to remove the dog from The Glen.
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